
 

Office News:  

Since we are still trying to get as much summer sun as possible, please ensure that 
everyone has sunscreen, hat and a water bottle ready to go. Stampede is here and we are 
going join this greatest outdoor show on earth on Tuesday July 9th by having a country 
style pulled beef and turkey sandwich. So please remember to grab a sandwich on your 
way out from 3-5pm. There will be a horse in the centre for children to spend a little 
time with. (Special thanks to Williams family who made this event possible.) 
As our children are getting older, few of them are moving to higher classes. Sometimes 
this adjustment might take a month or two. Starting July 5th, 2024 Forouz and Reza are 
going to a well deserved three weeks long vacation. While they are gone, Ms. Anita will be 
acting as the director of the centre. She is a level three ECE caregiver with years of 
experience as both director and caregiver. Also Hamid will be in the office answering any 
questions you might have. 

Caterpillar News:  
This month there will be lots of conversation about Canada Day, Stampede and Camping. 

Butterfly News:  
Saying goodbye to a friend is never easy. Olivia and Atharva are leaving us but we will be 
seeing them all the time since they are only going across from the hallway to the Ladybug 
room! Let us welcome Davyd to our room as he starts his voyage with us. Nature, 
Stampede, Picnic, and food are the main topic of conversation in July for us. 

LadyBug News: 
We are going to have a lot of changes this month. Olivia and Atharva are going to join us 
from Butterfly room. Fatiha, Sparsh and Dimanli are going to start their journey with us! 
And with a heavy heart we are going to say goodbye to Daniel, Casey, Krian, and Tedeo as 
they are moving up to the bunny room. And last but not least, Beau is living the centre. 
This month we are going to talk about Canada day, Stampede, and beach party. 

Bunny News:  
We are saying goodbye to several friends: Rhia, Bear, Charlie, and Jett. Let us welcome 
Daniel, Casey, Krian, and Tedeo to our room. We have chosen flowers, Stampede, fruits 
and veggie and picnic to talk about during the month of July. 

Dinosaur News:  
Enaaya is leaving the centre. She will be missed a lot and hope to see her 
around. We are really excited to announce that Jett is joining us from the bunny 
room. This month Stampede, Picnic and plants are going to be the topic of 
our conversations.
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